
December 13, 2010 Minutes 
 

 
The December meeting of the Belton FFA Chapter was called to order by the 

president, Trey Simpson, with the opening ceremonies at 7:00 pm in the Ag 

building.  There were 38 members and guests present.   

Chelsea Santiago made a motion to approve the minutes of the November meeting 

and Hayley Thorn seconded it. 

After announcements our annual Chinese gift exchange was played and everyone 

hopefully enjoyed their gifts.  Refreshments were served and the meeting was 

ended by the President. 

 

 

Kelli McCosham, Chapter Secretary 

 

Minutes approved, January 11, 2011 

 

Trey Simpson, Chapter President 

 


